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Barbara Montalvo

From: Patricia King
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 4:24 PM
To: Barbara Montalvo
Subject: Ned Parker

Good afternoon Barbara: 
I am writing to recommend the reappointment of Ned Parker to the Board of Ethics.  he is a very diligent and 
committed member, and has attended every meeting that has been held.  I would note that we have not held 
meetings during the months when there have been no outstanding requests. 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Pat 
 
Patricia King 
Corporation Counsel 
Office of the Corporation Counsel 
City of New Haven 
165 Church Street-4th Floor 
New Haven, CT 06510 
Tel:   203-946-7951  
Fax:  203-946-7942 
pking@newhavenct.gov 
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